
 

16-19 Tuition Funding Statement 

 

16-19 Tuition Fund Statement The purpose of this statement is to set out how Post 16 

Doncaster will utilise the 16-19 tuition fund, in line with government guidance. 

 

The Education and Skills Funding Agency (ESFA) has made funding allocation available 

nationally for the 2024 to 2025 academic year. It is ring fenced for 16-19 education 

providers to support students who have yet to achieve a GCSE Grade 4 in Maths or English 

and to mitigate the disruption to their learning from the coronavirus (Covid 19) pandemic. 

In response to this opportunity and to gain the greatest benefit and impact from these 

additional funds, eligible students are:- 

 

1.Those who have not achieved a grade 4 in Maths and/or English 

2.Those who have an Education, Health Care Plan 

3.Those with Special Education Needs and disabilities (SEND) where disruption has 

impacted on their learning. 

 

 

Doncaster Post 16 will use the additional funding to:- 

 

1. Provide additional teaching and learning opportunities for these students. 

2.This will be for GCSE English and maths as well as their wider curriculum 

3. Students will work in small groups 

4. Bespoke resources will be purchased targeted in the catch-up sessions and used to 

support their learning. 


